
SAN JOAQUIN REGIONAL TRANSIT DISTRICT 
P. O. Box 201010 

Stockton, CA 95201 
 
 

July 24, 2014 
 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO 
RULES OF PROCEDURE 

 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors of San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) will 

consider amending RTD’s Rules of Procedure at the next Board of Directors meeting, to be held 

at 10:00 A.M. on Friday, August 1, 2014.  A draft copy of the proposed revised Rules of 

Procedure is available for inspection at RTD’s Customer Service Center and RTD’s website.  If 

you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact RTD’s Manager of Strategic 

Affairs, Shelly Valenton, at (209) 467-6619. 

 

cc: RTD Board of Directors  
 Donna DeMartino, General Manager/CEO 
 Gloria Salazar, Assistant General Manager/CFO 
 Al Warren Hoslett, RTD Legal Counsel 
 Shelly Valenton, Manager of Strategic Affairs 
 
 


